
 

 

1. Attention Citadel Cares - We have a very important meeting Today at 

NUTRITION BREAK in Ms.  D'Alfonso's room.  All members must 

attend.  Again, that is Citadel Cares meeting at NUTRITION BREAK in 

Ms.  D'Alfonso's room. 

 

2. Grade 7 Girls Volleyball – There is a game here today after school.  Please meet 

today in the front foyer so we can coordinate teams. 

 

3. Terry Fox - The results are in for the Terry Fox Fundraiser. Thank you to all the 

teachers who set up their class donations page and to all the students who 

reached out to get support for the Terry Fox Foundation. As a school, we 

raised over $3,000 and we are very proud to be able to support a good cause. 

In 3rd place, with 24 participants, from Red Community, Mrs. Cameron's class: 

Division 17. 

In 2nd place, with 26 participants, also from Red Community, Mrs. Angst's 

class: Division 16. 

And in 1st place, with 31 participants, from Purple Community, Mr. 

MacMaster's class: Division 13. 

There were also two honourable mentions who had many participants: Mrs. 

Oliver's and Ms. Aharon's class, Divion 9; and Mme. Mac's class, Division 14. 

You will be contacted about your prizes later this week. Congratulations, and 

way to go Citadel! 

 

4. Citadel Cares Candy Sales - Attention Citadel Students and staff.  Candy sales 

are back at Citadel for ONE DAY ONLY.  On Tuesday October 24th, we will be 

holding a ONE DAY only candy cup sale.  We will be selling them at recess and 

at lunch.  Again, this is a one day only candy cup sale.  This is different from 

last year.   
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